Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your registration for Storytime with Santa. We have heard from Santa at the North Pole
and he is very excited to come visit with everyone!

Please note that we still have a few outstanding payments. We kindly ask that all payments be made
within the next 24 hours to reserve your spot.

Bring along your letter for Santa, he will have his mail bag with him when he comes to take them all back
home!

Just a few reminders for the event taking place on Saturday, December 5"

e The Town is following all public health measures in place by the Provincial Government.
e Screening questions will be updated to include the closure of the Atlantic Bubble
o If you or anyone registered have been outside of NL as of November 21 you are not
permitted to attend the event. If this effects your registration please contact Recreation
Staff for further information:
=  Mike Stone 895-5671
= Nick Miller 895-5661
= Nicole Clark 895-5662
e Anyone registered is asked to show up no more than 5 to 10 minutes before your registered
session. Keep a safe distance between the person ahead of you when entering the building.
e Provincial guidelines on mandatory masks are in effect. All those in attendance, who are able to,
must wear a mask while in the building (masks must be supplied by the persons attending)
e Upon arrival you must: answer the screening questions, use the hand sanitizer in the porch and
proceed into the room
e Once you have entered the room, everyone will be seated in an area in front of the tree where
Santa will read a story
e Remember to keep your distance from others at all times at the event
e Following the story, staff will assist with pictures. Children will have to stand/sit on a socially
distanced area (no sitting with Santa this year unfortunately)
e Hand Sanitizers are on the walls in the room and available to use anytime
e Please leave once the event is over to allow proper cleaning in between groups
e We will be monitoring all provincial guidelines and recommendations up until the event,
therefore, all protocols are subject to change.

Although this year will be a little different, we look forward to having everyone back at the Recreation
Centre to celebrate the Christmas Season together.




